
























Caution: External Email. Use caution when clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact DIT
or use the Phish Alert Button.

From: Ayub, Riyana@Waterboards
To: Warren Farnam
Subject: RE: Action Required - Additional information needed for 2025 LCS application
Date: Monday, May 12, 2025 12:00:00 PM

Hi Warren ,
 
I confirm the receipt of your signed binding agreement for 2025 LCS application.
 
Have a good rest of your day,
 
Riyana
 
From: Warren Farnam  
Sent: Monday, May 12, 2025 5:48 AM
To: Ayub, Riyana@Waterboards <Riyana.Ayub@Waterboards.ca.gov>
Subject: Re: Action Required - Additional information needed for 2025 LCS application

 
Riyana,  here is a copy of the binding agreement.  -Warren
 
On Tue, Apr 29, 2025 at 1:48 PM Ayub, Riyana@Waterboards
<Riyana.Ayub@waterboards.ca.gov> wrote:

Good Afternoon Warren,
 
Thank you for your response and confirmation on the meter installation. Looking forward to
receiving a signed pdf copy of the binding agreement.
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
Thank you,
Riyana
 
From: Warren Farnam  
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 1:36 PM
To: Ayub, Riyana@Waterboards <Riyana.Ayub@Waterboards.ca.gov>
Subject: Re: Action Required - Additional information needed for 2025 LCS application

 

 

Will get the signed agreement coming.
 
Yes, meters are installed.   AG90 mag



 
-Warren
 
On Fri, Apr 25, 2025, 2:02 PM Ayub, Riyana@Waterboards
<Riyana.Ayub@waterboards.ca.gov> wrote:

Hi Warren, 
 
Waterboard staff have received and started reviewing your proposed 2025 groundwater
local cooperative solution. To continue processing your application for approval, we
require the following information. 
Please provide the following items at your earliest convenience: 
 

1. Submit your signed 2025 coordinating entity binding agreement with the Scott River
Water Trust.  

 

2. You committed to installing a meter for the 2024 irrigation season. Can you confirm
if the meter is installed and operational for 2025? 

 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Riyana Ayub 
Water Resources Control Engineer
Instream Flows Unit
Division of Water Rights
SWRCB
 




